

To Whom It May Concern,

I would like to take this time to thank you and your staff especially David Gaulin and Gary Hanson and all of the Woodrow Staff for their dedication and hard work to meet deadline goals.

We appreciated their ability to deal with demands of the property and their quick responses as things changed to a different direction and keeping the project on task to finish within the deadline.

Anyone who works with Woodrow should rest assure they are there to help with any concerns that any one might have when renovating or starting a new project. David and Gary were always available for a quick phone call or impromptu meeting.

We look forward to working with Woodrow Development again in future projects.

Sincerely,

Christine Hoeflich

Christine Hoeflich Triumph Solutions Partners